
Emerald Class Newsletter 

23.09.2016 – Term 1 
 

What have we been learning? 

This week we received a letter from Paddington asking for our help to recommend a 

material to use to fix his suitcase so we have been investigating properties. We also 

went on a tour of London visiting the main attractions including Buckingham Palace 

with a visit from the Queen. We have just started to write our own postcards to 

Paddington, which we will continue next week.  

 

 

In PE we explored different ways to travel around the hall focusing on moving at 

different levels in all directions.  

As part of our Achievement Assembly on Monday we present two Teachers Awards, 

this week they went to Lacey and Rowan.  

Next Week 

We will continue to write our postcards and 

use our IT skills to get a picture for the front 

cover.  

Emerald will also be looking into the history 

of the gas explosion in Wickwar. 

Home learning has been put into book bags 

this week which could be in their home 

learning or spelling books.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Harvest Festival Tuesday 27th September 

morning.  

Open afternoon Tuesday 27th September 

afternoon.  

MacMillan Coffee Morning Friday 30th 

September starting at 9:00am.  


